2012-2013 School Year
Pertussis (Whooping Cough)
Immunization Requirements

All 7" Grade
Students will need to
Provide Proof of a

Pertussis Booster

On July 1, 2011, California
Assembly Bill 354 requires that all
7" grade students entering school
for the 2012-13 school year will be
required to provide proof of a Tdap
(Pertussis) booster. This may be
met by receiving this booster on or
after your child’s 7th birthday.

Protect your child now!
Call your doctor or health department and get
your child immunized!




